

## Press Release

## Statement of NCTA – The Internet & Television Association Regarding the "Save the Internet Act of 2019"

March, 06, 2019

"We are disappointed that Democratic leaders would ignore growing calls for bipartisan action, and instead advance a highly controversial, partisan proposal that puts the internet under heavy-handed government control. Despite significant interest in Congress, our industry, and across America in pursuing legislation that would codify core net neutrality rules and promote internet growth, this latest approach forcing Title II regulation back on the internet offers no such hope. The internet does not need saving. To the contrary, it is thriving, with wireless companies investing in advanced 5G networks and our industry advancing our 10G platform to deliver speeds 10 times faster than what is available today. We remain committed to finding a real bipartisan solution that offers consumers stable and enforceable protections, without the unnecessary overreach of common carrier regulation, so that this exceptional network progress can continue."

## **Staff Contact**

Please direct all media inquiries to:

Brian Dietz (mailto:bdietz@ncta.com), Senior Vice President, Strategic Communications

Joy Sims
(mailto:jsims@ncta.com),
Senior Director,
Communications

Phone: 202-222-2350 (tel:202-222-2350)

(tel:202-222-2350)

(tel:202-222-2350)

(tel:202-222-2350)